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DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Notice of Correction - The Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Petroleum Restoration Program (PRP) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

Notice of Correction to entry PRP Public Meeting scheduled for December 19, 2013, Volume 39, Page 6160, Florida Administrative Register, published on December 11, 2013.

Due to a clerical error the link provided was incorrect. The correct link is https://www2.gotomeeting.com/register/536042194.
